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Friday 6th June  2025 

Dear Class 6 Parents/Carers, 

Wow! – It only seems like yesterday that I met this class for the first time! For the Year 6’s this term marks 

the end of their learning journey with us. The focus of this term will be around the upper KS2 production. 

Home Learning: 

The children are encouraged to read regularly for pleasure, and from a levelled reading book from our reading 

scheme – Big Cats. Children will have a Big Cat book each week to read to improve reading fluency as well as a 

‘reading for pleasure’ book of their choice.  Whole Class Reading sessions take place daily, focusing on 

developing a range of reading skills, including retrieval, inference and explanations skills to encouraging 

progress. 

Play 

Your child will be offered the opportunity to take part in the end of school play – this will require some work at 

home, particularly if your child has a number of lines to learn, or songs. These will take the place of the Pick & 

Mix activities that are usually sent in other terms. 

We will continue to focus on improving our knowledge and speed of times tables using deliberate practice on 

paper in class. Each term we will have a focus on times tables learning but the expectation is that children will 

need to know all of these now, with quick recall and application. If you would like support at home with times 

tables then please let us know.  

PE: 

PE will be taught on Monday and Tuesday afternoons. Children are allowed to wear their PE kits in school for 

the entire day on their PE days.  

Value: 

Our Value this term is truthfulness. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Mr Summerson. 


